
LGAC Recommendation:  Local Partner Review of Draft Planning Targets 

 

LGAC recommends that jurisdictions engage representative 

constituencies in the review of Draft Planning Targets. 

Recognizing that accomplishing this, on top of all of the work the 

jurisdictions need to do to review the draft planning targets, will be 

quite a lift, we have some suggestions for this process.  


